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Irene	
  Froy	
  –	
  MPAGB,	
  EFIAP,	
  FRPS 
 
We were privileged to be the final stop on Irene's last lecture tour of Ireland. Irene 
gave a wonderful talk on Thursday night, which blew us all away leaving many us 
rediscovering our "mojo's" not to mention realizing that we probably all have a wealth 
of untapped images on our computers just waiting to be discovered. I think what 
baffled me most was that all of the images in Irene's talk were taken in the last 12 
months and represented the fruits of 2 holidays, one in France and one in Scotland. 
 
On Saturday we had a fabulous turnout for the workshop and once again, those in 
attendance were completely in awe of what Irene does with her images, not to 
mention creating an image out of what most of us would regard as nothing. For those 
of you who weren't there, Irene's images were all in colour and she only had one 
"people" shot so don't be put off if taking images of people or monochrome is not 
your thing. The world is full of beautiful colours so don't be afraid to embrace them. 
The moral of the story is, capture what you like and create an image that makes you 
smile.   

 
 
This event was hugely beneficial to the club from many aspects, not least of which 
was the wealth of knowledge and expertise that Irene shared with us and the huge 
positivity generated for inter club relations as expressed by those in attendance. 
 
We have to thank Irene also for generously donating two of her wonderful images for 
the raffle, Paddy Barker from Barker Photographic who travelled all the way from 
Cork to be in attendance and his donation of a voucher and Permajet who donated 2 
boxes of paper. Thanks must also be given to Andrew and his staff for the delicious 
hot scones and for looking after us all so well at lunchtime.    
 
You can check out many of Irene’s wonderful images on www.irenefroy.com 


